
June 16, 2009

     The Gears

Present: Tim, Rosemary, Crissy, Paul, Jen, Lou, Lester, Rich A, Michael, Tyler, Dick
 
HAPPY & SAD DOLLARS:

Tim paid $20 in happy dollars, since this was his last meeting as President.  Rosemary paid a happy dollar, it’s her 49th wedding anniversary. Michael paid a happy dollar, his new son Owen is doing well. Lester paid two sad dollars, one of his children is going to Bangladesh, and the other is going to Somalia. Crissy paid an angry dollar for the lousy weather, and Jen paid a happy dollar for her 30th birthday.  Happy Birthday Jen!
IMPORTANT NEWS
The installation dinner is Wednesday, June 24th at Jimmy’s in Saugus. There will be no meeting Thursday June 25th.  Also, there will be no meeting the following Thursday, July 2nd as it is the 4th of July weekend.

Special thank you to President Tim for a terrific year.  We look forward to another successful year under the leadership of Steve Q.

